
 

To: Superintendent Ty Mase  
and LPSD School Board 
Members 

From: 
Moon McCarley, Principal 
Hannah Ward, Head Teacher 

 

Outstanding Activities and Events 

In March, Pilot Point students were invited to a pizza party at the beginning of the 
month. Students had to meet eligibility requirements (attendance, behavior) in order 
to attend. Our village also had a Carnival.  
 

Personnel  
Our personnel are doing well. Hannah Ward is in the elementary classroom and Rob 
Fagerquist is with our secondary class.  

Standards Based System/Curriculum Progress 

The teachers are doing their best to make their lessons culturally relevant for our 
students. We are planning for an end of year culture week with our students! 

Technology Progress 

Technology is working well. We have run checks to make sure we are ready for 
testing. Security cameras have arrived and we are waiting for them to be installed 
 

Facility Update 

We have received a gate for the stairs and our cameras have arrived! We are still 
waiting for these to be installed.   

LSAC Activity 

We had our LSAC meeting on the 27th. We discussed attendance, next year’s 
calendar, and end of year activities.  
 

Volunteer Report 

 

Professional Development 

Our professional development has been centered around PEAKS preparation.    



Pupil Attendance 
 

Due to students travelling to another village mid-month to attend a carnival, we saw 
our attendance drop. As we approach the end of the year, we are working to 
encourage students and parents to push through and continue coming on time.  

Student and Staff Safety 

Student safety lessons this month have been centered on kindness and working 
together as a team.  

Subsistence Calendar 

Students are making gains as they progress through the year. 
 

Other/Photos:  
Teambuilding activity: PIP has been working on weekly 
teamwork activities for our students.  

 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 


